
Through dedication and preparation, Mullins High School will cooperatively provide learners the opportunity to become college, career, and citizenship 

ready. 
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Per Governor McMaster’s order, the Marion County School District will be closed for students March 16- 

March 31. The information below is to provide families with information that will assist them in 

understanding the various aspects of the closure. During the time of closure, all after school activities and 

sporting events are canceled until further notice and information concerning rescheduling will be released 

when it becomes available.  

 

The District has closed all school buildings to all and any visitors. Therefore, during instructional packet 

pick up there will be no entry into buildings.  Modified Instructional Plans and lesson packets for our 

students at Mullins High School will be available for pick up by parents or students at the front door 

Wednesday, March 18th from 9:00 am-12:00 pm.  The expectation for students will be to complete all and 

any work assigned to them by their classroom teachers, which will be in each student’s packet.  The work 

will need to be turned in for grading to their teachers upon the re-opening of the schools.  Each teacher 

will be available via email Monday-Friday from 9:00 am-12:00 pm to answer any question you or your 

child may have for a particular class.  Parents or students will only be able to contact the school by use of 

telephone only during the school closure from 8:00 am-10:00 am Monday –Friday.    

 

Although we cannot replace the value of a live classroom teacher that provides for direct student 

interaction, we know that continued instruction is important and ask that our stakeholders trust and 

support our educators as they adjust to a modified teaching and learning process.  Please continue to 

check our district and school webpages for further instructional guidance. We do ask parents to commit to 

adhering to the expectations of the Learning Packet. We recognize that this is a huge undertaking and will 

require tremendous effort from all; however the district will be working closely with parents and will 

make this unique situation the best possible experience for our students. If you have any questions or 

concerns pertaining to an individual circumstance, please contact the school during the above designated 

time.   

 

We look forward to seeing you here at Mullins High School Wednesday, March 18th between the hours of 

9:00 am and 12:00 pm to pick up student instructional packets.  Please stay safe during this time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Stone 

Principal  


